WINDSOR CASTLE

To:  The Pupils
Smith's Wood Primary Academy

The Queen wishes me to thank you all for your neatly written letters.

Her Majesty was pleased to hear from you and, although The Queen is
unable to reply to you personally, I enclose some information leaflets which
[ hope will help to answer some of your questions.

I 'am to thank you all very much once again for your thought for
Her Majesty at this sad time, following the death on 9™ April of
The Duke of Edinburgh.

Lady-in-Waiting



